
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

JULY / AUGUST 2024 

My dear friends and supporters, 

 

We opened again after the July recess, and we are now in our 3rd week of lectures already, with half of the 

year behind us., what an amazing thought. 

 

Just before he was drowned while bringing the Gospel to LIKOMO ISLAND in MALAWI, 

Bishop Maples wrote these words: 

 

 

 

With those challenging words, let me bring you up to date. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE C0LLEGE 

 

What a lovely term we are enjoying, with new students coming to us from Kenya 
and Zambia. It is good to welcome new students each term; many are already 
serving in various ministries and they bring fresh experience and fellowship to our 

student body.   
Our student quota now is: 

 

▪ 8 Diploma in Missions students 

▪ 1 Advanced Course – Missional Development ACIM student 

▪ 5 Diploma in Ministry students 

▪ 2 Diploma in Pastoral Theology students 

▪ 5 Advanced Reading Course in Theology 

ARCIT students 

▪ 16 Distance Study students                                     

                               

                 

 

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

I have loved travelling up to Malawi, Mozambique, Rwanda and Uganda this 

year. What a joy it was visiting our past students, seeing how their work has progressed 

and to speak at the Conferences they had arranged. I hope that you have enjoyed my 3 

Journals, if you didn’t receive them, please let us know. 

 

“It would be nothing to offer one’s life IF it were NO SACRIFICE.” 

 



Friends I now want to highlight our upcoming  

Missionary Motivation Morning 

0n Saturday morning, 17 August @ David 

Livingstone Mission House, 190 Pine Street 

kicking off with a great cup of coffee @ 9:30 to 

start, then into the Chapel. 

Folks these mornings are to promote and 

encourage us to look deeper into the heart of 

God. 

 

These times bring us together for wonderful fellowship, but more 

importantly, so that we can KNOW  GOD more fully. Understanding that 

HE IS A MISSIONARY GOD, and He wants us to be a missionary people.  

Surely there is no better way to spend a morning!!  

 

Our new series on “God and Missions” will cover 

 

Please  join us, and bring a friend or two with  

you … come and be blessed out of your socks!   

 

RSVP Charmaine 073 2340367 or email 

kznbiblecollege@gmail.com 

 

 

 

I am very, very, grateful to you all. I hope this newsletter has 

encouraged you and for you to see where your money is  

being spent.  
 

Yours most gratefully,  

Warwick 
 

Contact me 

Cell: 082 920 1147 
 
David Livingstone Mission House 
190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 
 

E-mail:  
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

 
Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
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